STATE OF
COLORADO

Fwd: FW: 34-10 #27-1 FC Spill Report

1 message

Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Document 2526729

EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 10:14 AM

To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Scanning Work Request:

Please upload this e mail as follows:

Document Name(s) SUITDOE E-mail notification of spill closure
Document Number (leave blank if not already assigned)
Date Received 8/8/16
Is data entry needed? N
Indexing Information Unique ID Type Unique ID Number
First API 067-07250
Second Location ID 333615
Third
Additional Instructions Please upload this e mail to referenced IDs
Thanks!
Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist
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P.O. Box 4453 Durango, Colorado 81302
jimo.hughes@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

---—--—-- Forwarded message --———-—--

From: Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2016 at 10:03 AM

Subject: Re: FW: 34-10 #27-1 FC Spill Report
To: "Wohlust, Katie" <kawohlust@rwpc.us>

Katie,

The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission values the ongoing working relationship with the Southern Ute
Indian Tribe and their oil and gas operator Red Willow. As a courtesy to the COGCC, spill reports on fee land have been
provided by Red Willow Production Company. Notification of Spills/Releases on fee land is greatly appreciated by the
COGCC, as is the prompt and effective response demonstrated by the operator. This e-mail shall serve as
documentation of the notification provided by Red Willow that this spill/release has been closed by the operator.

Thank you,

Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist
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On Mon, Aug 8, 2016 at 11:04 AM, Wohlust, Katie <kawohlust@rwpc.us> wrote:

Jim,

Attached is the signed spill report for final closure on the 34-10 #27-1 FC spill. On the bottom of page two there is a
place for you to sign and indicate that you concur with no further action.

Thanks,

Katie

From: Wohlust, Katie
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 8:18 AM
To: jimo.hughes@state.co.us
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Cc: SUDOE Spill Reports; Bixler, Tom; Kirby, James; RW Spills
Subject: 34-10 #27-1 FC Spill Report

Jim,

As a courtesy Red Willow is reporting a spill to COGCC.

Red Willow had a 7.8 bbl produced water spill Sunday June 26t at the 34-10 #27-1 FC. Produced water flowed
backwards from the main produced water pipeline that leaves location through two ball valves and one check valve to
be released on location. All 7.8 bbl of produced water remained on location. No produced water left location. As
soon as the lease operator discovered the spill he shut in the pipeline to prevent additional produced water from being
released. Attached are the spill report form, a spill map, and photographs.

Red Willow proposes no further action on this spill. The water quality of produced water near the Fruitland outcrop has
low TDS, salts and conductivity. A produced water sample was taken on 1/26/2016 from the #27-1 FC well. TDS was
1470 mg/L.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Katie

Katie Wohlust

Environmental Compliance Specialist
Red Willow Production Company
14933 Highway 172

P.O. Box 369

Ignacio, CO 81137

Office: 970-563-5288

Cell: 970-749-5612
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